
 

 

The General Gordon is a registered COVID-Safe business!  

We are committed to the health and safety of our staff and community 

thus the conditions below have been implemented to ensure you can 

enjoy your time at The General Gordon safely.  

It’s important to note that we are beyond appreciative of the support you 

have shown us so far and we only ask that you continue to be 

understanding of our policies and the staff whose job it is to enforce 

them during this difficult time. Being a COVID-Safe venue means:  

- We have a venue capacity of 300 people 

- All visitors and staff are required to provide contact details upon entry. 

We are using contactless guest registration systems 

- All visitors are required to be seated whilst eating and drinking 

- We must enforce social distancing requirements, including the use of 

floor markers and signage 

- Sanitisation stations are available at all entries and throughout the 

venue 

- There will be a dedicated COVID-19 Safety Marshall responsible for 

cleaning, sanitation and social distancing  

 

Lastly, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

any time info@generalgordonhotel.com.au 

 

 

mailto:info@generalgordonhotel.com.au


 


